
Weekdays and weekends are available, with a competitive salary 
of $16/hour for pool lifeguards and $18/hour for beach lifeguards!

LIFEGUARDS
WAN   ED

    A Message from Supervisor Jennifer DeSena & the North Hempstead Town Board:

GET PAID WHILE KEEPING YOUR COMMUNITY SAFE

For more information
Email Parks@northhempsteadny.gov Call 311 or (516) 869-6311

TO FILL OUT AN
APPLICATION, VISIT:

Michael J. Tully Park
2nd FL., 1801 Evergreen Avenue.,

New Hyde Park, NY 11040

How would you like to help us make this our safest season yet? The Town 
of North Hempstead is looking to hire full-time lifeguards for the summer 
for our pools and beaches (part-time candidates may be considered). 
Weekdays and weekends are available, with a competitive salary 
of $16/hour for pool lifeguards and $18/hour for beach lifeguards!  
You will also get access to Tully Pool for swim training. So if you have your 

lifeguard certification, it is time to get your feet wet!


